

WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU ASSOCIATION

A Great Sound on a Great Lake

October 5,1996

Mr. Nelson Liewellyn, Executive Director The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association 662 Melwood Drive NE Warren, Ohio 44483

Dear Mr. Ilewellyn,

At the September 28,1996 meeting of the Milwaukee'97 Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Committee a motion was made and passed to request a loan from the National Welsh Gymanfa GAnu Association for the sum of \$7000.

As the Committee gets closer to the date of the '97 Gymanfa it finds that in spite of some very generous donations of time, talents and materials this large amount of money is needed at this time to go forward with the program.

Chairpersons

501 Drexel Blvd

The success of the Welsh World for Kids depends upon advertising this new event which takes printing and David T. Williams telephoning, postage, and hands-on materials to be of 202 Woodside Lane Thiensville, W153092 high interest to these young people. In like manner 414-242-9114 the Eisteddfod promotion and execution will have Arline Barsamian expenses now. Money is needed for both events.

So. Milwaukee, W153172
414-762-3624 We are at the point of signing contracts and find that down payments are required in some cases such Secretary as the banquet catering and the organ/piano rental.

The amount in our treasury will not meet this expense. Dilys Spransy We, with good reason, expect to have a successful Milwaukee, WI53211 Gymanfa and do not expect to have a problem in paying 414-964-0225 back this loan.

Tressurer Therefore, we formally request a loan of \$7000, Mike Penny interest free, to be paid back to the National 4800 S. Calhoun Road Gymanfa Ganu Association at the completion of the New Berlin, WI 53151 414-679-2416 National Gymanfa Ganu in Milwaukee in 1997.

> Thank you for your consideration. We look forward with pleasure to meeting sometime this fall with you and The Rev. Dr. Cerwyn Davies.

> > Sincerely yours,

Dilys Spransy, Secretary

c.c. Dr. Cerwyn Davies Arline Barsamian David Williams

MILWAUKEE, Wisconsin

August 28-31, 1997

The Welsh National Gymanka Ganu Association, Inc.

November 13, 1996

Mrs. Arline Barsamian 501 Drexel Blvd. South Milwaukee, WI 53172 Mr. David T. Williams 202 Woodside Lane Thiensville, WI 53092

Dear Arline and David;

Many thanks for all that you and the '97 Welsh National Gymamfa Committee are doing to set the stage for an outstanding National Gymanfa in Milwaukee. This will be the fourth time for the National to be held in Milwaukee. Previous years were 1951, 1958, and 1970. This will truly be another milestone in the history of the Welsh community of Wisconsin, for which you, the committee, and the WNGGA can be very proud.

We received your communications requesting an advance. Your concern regarding financial requirements in planning at this point in time has been duely considered by the WNGG Executive Committee. We realize the need to assist in this matter, and have determined that an advance, (loan), is in order at the present time.

We are pleased to enclose our check, (#1268), in the amount of \$5,000.00, and trust it will help in making plans for what promises to be another outstanding National.

The \$5,000.00 is to be considered as a non-interest loan, payable at the end of the National, and considered part of the expences before the distribution of proceeds.

Please stay in touch as planning continues, and let us know when we can be of further service.

Sincerely,

Nelson L. Llewellyn, Executive Director

NLL/rr

Enclosure

cc: Rev. Dr. R. Cerwyn Davies, President Col. Alfred J. Reese Jr., V-President

CHIN WENT to BARDAMIAN

ARUNE BARDAMIAN

SEE: EXP GE-967-031



WELSH NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU ASSOCIATION

A Great Sound on a Great Lake

1/31/97 TY FOR 20AN

Mr. Nelson Llewellyn, Executive Diirector The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association, 662 Melwood Drive NE Warren, OH 44483

January 20, 1997

Dear Mr. Llewellyn,

On behalf of the Milwaukee'97 Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Committee I am writing to thank the National Gymanfa Ganu Association for the Five Thousand Dollar loan which we have received.

As you know from our request we are in need of large amounts of money as we work to get this great 66th National Gymanfa Ganu underway, and we apppreciate your generous response.

There are early indications that there is much interest in this Gymanfa. We expect a large attendance and sufficient income from which we will make repayment in a timely manner.

The Milwaukee'97 Committee thanks the Board of the National Association for helping us with a loan at this time.

Sincerely yours,

Dilys Spransy Dilys Spransy, Secretary

C.C. Arline Barsamian David T. Williams

Chairpersons

David T. Williams 202 Woodside Lane Thiensville, WI 53092 414-242-9114

Arline Barsamian 501 Drexel Blvd So. Milwaukee, WI 53172 414-762-3624

Secretary

Dilys Spransy 2423 E. Newberry Blvd Milwaukee, WI 53211 414-964-0225

Treasurer

Mike Penny 4800 S. Calhoun Road New Berlin, WI53151 414-679-2416

MILWAUKEE, Wisconsin

August 28-31, 1997